

Woking Newsletter

In March we celebrated lots of different events!

We want to thank you all who took part and donated to our charity **WellChild**.

World Book Day was a great success, we loved seeing the children dressed up as characters from their favorite books! And you'll be glad to know Hefty Hugh and Lanky Len were caught and the prize cow is safe!

We hope all our mums enjoyed their afternoon Mother's Day Tea! It was a lovely chance to come into the nursery and see what the children get up to whilst they are with us!

We celebrated Comic Relief by dressing up as superheroes! Thank you to those who donated £1 either in person or via our Just Giving page!

If you want to donate and haven't done so, the link on our Facebook page.

APRIL 2024

Our chosen Charity: WellChild makes it possible for children and young people with complex health needs to be cared for at home instead of hospital, wherever possible.

To find out more about work, visit https://www.wellchild.org.uk/



The **Hedgehogs** room has enjoyed being creative and expressing themselves through colour. We also celebrated reaching new milestones with many of the children starting to walk!

The **Little Toads** room enjoyed the story The Hungry Caterpillar and Dear Zoo, they have based many different activities on this and followed the children's lead.

Badgers have especially enjoyed dressing up as different characters and doing Yoga and exercises following different themes, talking about healthy eating and why it's important to keep active. Following this we went on a walk around the lake which was very exciting.



Owls have enjoyed messy and sensory play this month, we have been playing with different slimes, feeling the textures, and thinking of different ways to describe the feeling. Owls also enjoyed their foam party!

Thank you in advance!

Dates for your diary

Event

Date

Spring term dates 2024 (dates the government funding is claimed)

4th January to 11th February – START 14th February to 18th February - HALF TERM 21st February to 1st April - END

Summer term dates 2024

15th April 2024 - START 27th May to 31st May 2024 – HALF TERM 23rd July 2024 - END

HAPPY EASTER!



Bank holiday closures

We are closed on
Good Friday 29th of
March and Monday 1st
of April for Easter.



Gentle Reminder

Your invoices should be paid on the 1st of each month.

Please can you use your EY account number as a reference when paying which should be found on the invoice.

Many thanks!

Dates for the Diary

Tuesday 9th April - Eid Al Fitr

Wednesday 10th April - Sibling day

We are hosting a tea party for siblings and parents to stay and play! Please book this in with your room.

Tuesday 23rd April - St George's Day!

Please wear red white or both!



From

Charlotte and Orla
Toad Hall Nursery - Woking
woking@toadhall-nursery.co.uk